
 

The Einstein Academy’s  
PANTHER PERIODICAL    volume 1   issue 16 

April 24, 2020   
 

 

Our teachers are truly SUPERHEROES!   
Thank you to everyone for helping celebrate our amazing and dedicated teachers this week. 
 
 ​Please know that although our school building is closed, our teachers’ hearts are open and dedicated to 
providing our students with the best e-learning experience that we can provide. We have one month of school 
left, and we will persevere through all of this together! We want to make sure that our students are prepared for 
the upcoming academic year, and we appreciate your help and understanding as we are making students 
accountable for turning in their assignments. The teachers in grades 5th-12th are updating QUICKSCHOOLS 
weekly so please be sure to check what is going on grade-wise so there are no surprises when you receive your 
child’s report card. 
 

 

UPCOMING  DATES  TO  REMEMBER: 
Friday, April 24: Teacher In-Service, no classes today 
Wed, 4/29: #einsteinwackywednesday, wear your favorite sunglasses/glasses and post a photo  
Tuition Assistance Forms and all required documents are due May 1st 
Virtual Senior Commencement: Sunday, May 17th at 10am (details to come) 
8th Grade Virtual Graduation: Friday, May 22nd at 10am 

Friday, May 29: Last day of classes for this academic year  
TBD: date for book drop-off, locker cleanout, yearbook & report card pick-up 
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